
ARABIAN HORSE FOUNDATION 
SUPPORTS ARABIAN YOUTH WITH SCHOLARSHIPS 

 
 
 
During the Foundation's annual scholarship award program, the Foundation awarded $39,500 in 
scholarships to high school students that have represented the Arabian breed in a positive manner, have 
performed extremely well in their studies and have been excellent members in their communities. 
 
At the Arabian Youth Nationals, the Foundation in partnership with Markel Insurance awarded $5,000 
to the high point rider and horse.  The team competed in showmanship, equitation and a performance 
class.  We thank Markel Insurance for their partnership and their support of our Arabian youth. 
 
Further, the Foundation also awarded scholarships in the English equitation classes.  The funds for this 
scholarship was donated by Robert Battaglia in memory of Russ Vento.  We thank him for Mr. 
Battaglia for his support over the years. 
 
Additionally, at this year's AHA Convention, the Foundation will be awarded additional scholarships. 
 
The Foundation is able to do this only with the generous support from the members of AHA. 
 
The Arabian Horse Foundation, the official charity of AHA, is an IRS 501(c)3 charitable organization 
and your donations to it are tax deductible.  The Foundation supports youth education, research into 
genetic diseases that affect the Arabian horse and horses that find themselves in danger from natural 
disastors. 
 
 
 


